
Community for All:
Age-Friendly BC Recognition and

Rick Hansen Foundation Grant



Age-Friendly BC Recognition

Kelowna has 
achieved                    

Age-Friendly BC
Recognition in 2019!  



Age-Friendly BC Recognition

2019 Recognition: 

Cranbrook, Gibsons, 
Houston, Kelowna, 

Lake Cowichan, 
Nanaimo, Naramata, 

Okanagan Falls, 
Osoyoos and 

Rossland. 



Community for All

Vision:  A city that 
is healthy, safe, 

active & inclusive 
for seniors, 

children and those 
with diverse 

abilities



Community for All Actions

• 31 actions created;

• 21 actions led by the City; 

• 10 actions led by 
community stakeholders.



Summary of Actions

Status of Actions Number of Actions 

Complete 10

Ongoing 12

In progress 4

Postponed 3 

Not proceeding 2



Other Key Highlights

Regional Child Care Needs and Trends



Community for All Actions 
for 2020  

• Create a Neighbourhood volunteer program,

• Enhance communication and awareness for the 
pedestrian and bicycle network and roadway safety 
for all users, and 

• Conduct an accessibility parking program review.



Rick Hansen Foundation Grant 

• City of Kelowna has received a 
$20,000 grant for accessibility 
improvements to Ben Lee 
Park including: 
• Washroom and changeroom 

improvements for all three 
washrooms

• Addition of two accessible 
picnic tables. 



Rick Hansen Foundation –
BC Accessibility Grants Program

Two Accessible Picnic Tables 
under existing canopy

Two Accessible Picnic Tables

Washroom Improvements

Washroom Improvements

Automatic Door
For All-user
Washroom


